
Elsner was appointed to take over the work on the Bridge Tour
ment. Elsner is to work with Patty Gates (A.W.S.).

Dean Bates and Ward G. Middle were unanimously elected as the
faculty members of the Board. George Henley was unanimously
elected as the Trustee member of the Board.
Steckler moved that the President of the University, Herman E
Wells; and the Alumni Secretary of the University,George F.
Heighway; and the Director of the Union Building, Lyman C.
Smith be appointed members of the Union Board. Duncan seconde
The motion was carried. Copies of letters included in minutes

Thompson moved that the meeting be adjourned. Hunter seconded
The motion was carried.
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March 19, 1946
Kyle opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Committee Reports:

Social--Jones reporting: The Skating Party plan was taken up
before the Student Affairs Committee and rejected.
The Dugout was open last Saturday and was pronounced success
it will not be open this week-end.
The Social Affairs Committee passed the plan for opening the
Commons on Wednesday nights. The Dugout will be open on Wed.
nights.

Personell--Duncan reporting: The office force was informed o
its duties this afternoon at a special meeting.

Records--Steckler reporting: About 65 people attended last
Friday's record Hour.

Chess--Duncan reporting: Only 3 people attended the meeting 1
Thursday. Unless more interest is shown, the Club may be
discontinued.

Bridge Tournament--Elsner reporting: All housing units have
been contacted and have agreed to hold eliminations in their
respective houses. The semi-finals will be held on or before
the 5th of April, and the finals will be held on or before th
12th of April. Elsner requested a plaque for the winning male
team.

Dean Bates suggested that in view of the fact that we are usi
the Dugout it should be redecorated. Duncan suggested that a
different group be put in charge of decorating the Dugout eve
week. Gates suggested that a band be used in the Dugout for
dances instead of the vie. Plummer was appointed to investing
the situation and make a report at the next meeting.



:ber moved that the Union Board review a constitution drawn up
)r the Town Hall Council to be presented to the Student Council
)r the purpose of establishing the Town Hall Council as a
parate organization on campus. This constitution is to provide
aat an appointed member of the Union Board be ex officio a
amber of the said Town Hall Council. (Sec'y. Note: The name
)wn Hall Council shall not necessarily be used for this
organization ) Hunter seconded. Weber withdrew the motion.

ae Board decided that the discussions remain under the sponsor-
zip of the Union Board and that the time of the discussions from
Inday night to some night during the week.

Lsner moved that a plaque be presented to the male winners of
ae All-Campus Bridge Tournament. Weber seconded. The motion was
3.rried,
anes moved that a committee approach the proper authorities
3ncerning the matter of keeping the Commons open later in the
evenings. Plummer seconded. Dean Bates suggested that Dean
aoemaker be invited to sit in on said committee. The motion
as passed. Jones, Chm., Steckler, Kyle Plummer, and Dean Bates
ere appointed to the committee.

a election of hold-over members was held. The Board decided
bat Dean Bates and Mr. Smith be allowed a vote in the election.
bose selected by the Board were Shelby Jones, Bill Thompson,
nd Ed Elsner.

eber moved that the meeting be adjourned. Jones seconded. The
otion was carried.

pproved b : Submitted b:

eside Secretary

arch 26, 1946
yle opened the meeting at 7:15 p.m.
eber, Thompson, Plummer, and Steckler were absent.
he minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

ommittee Reports:

ocial--Jones reporting: The planned opening of the Dugout
as thwarted by Miss Lees of the Food Dept. It will, however,
e open this Saturday night.
he plans are to have a local band for the l#Dance to be held
he night before vacation. The All-Campus Social Committee
ill meet this Thursday.

ommons Committee--Jones reporting: At the meeting of the
ommittee five points were brought up. (1) Keeping the Commons
pen later in the evening during the week. (2) Having a band

lay in the Commons or Dugout on Wednesday, Friday, or Saturday
r all three. (3) Better playing cards for the Commons. (4) Why
dresses cannot be held in the Commons anymore. (5) Why the.


